
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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January 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

Dates for the Diary:
January 5th

NATIONAL BIRD DAY
On this day we will be making our own binoculars and going on 

forest school to look for different types of birds.
January 17th

NATIONAL SOUP MONTH 
We will be making different soups each day for the children to try. 

THE FARMERS 
The children have been learning about the weather, 
how rain is created and how snow forms and melts. 
The children have also been reading the Gruffalo 
and Gruffalo’s child stories as book of the week and 
from this have been making own owl ice cream to 
taste at snack time as well as going on a hunt for the 
Gruffalo outside and learning the Gruffalo song. 

JANUARY – FEBRUARY
LEARNING SPRINT: 

We will be focusing on behavior management and reinforcing 
the children’s understanding of playing safely. 

THE LAMBS
The children have enjoyed reading the story 
‘Jolly Snowmen’ where they explored numbers 
and created their own snowman using tubes. 
Our focus during November and December 
has also been sensory play, we have had lots 
of fun exploring and getting in flour, gloop, 
shaving foam and mud.


